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June 11, 1980

Mr. Harold P. Green
Fried, Frank, Harris, Shriver & Kampelman
Suite 1000
600 New Hampshire Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20037

Dear Hal:

With regard to speaking on September 24 at the ALI-ABA Course on Atomic
Energy Licensing and Regulation, I have determined to go to the IAEA
General Conference that week and so must be struck from your list once
again. *

.

_

However, in this case the bad news (if the above can be termed that) is
far exceeded by the good news. Peter Bradford has graciously agreed to
assume say "speakership" for September 24 at the Course. -

I think there is great merit in the change. You will have the superior
speaker, and I will be saved the embarrassment of revealing how little I
know of the Course subjects.

t regards,

7
Soseph M. Hendrie
Comissioner

cc: Commissioner Bradford
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